

November 9, 2023

Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Ms. Hunter:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff No. 7 of Sunshine Disposal, Inc. d/b/a Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-199).

These changes update item 230 disposal rates effective January 1, 2024.

We request LSN treatment with regards to customer notification and will notify customers on their next regular billing per WAC 480-70-271(2)(a).

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 x217 or 509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,

John Lloyd

Chief Financial Officer